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Comments:    I am opposed to the Gold Creek Valley restoration.  It has been proven that Gold Creek dewatered

before Gold Creek Pond was even created.  Climate Change, which you don't even acknowledge is the main

cause.   Messing with either Gold Creek Pond or Heli Pond wouldn't help the endangered Bull Trout.

 

Dumping truckloads of fill however would cause harm to the whole area. Gold Creek Pond is already used by

many species of wildlife and is a popular recreational place for not only the locals but thousands in the Puget

Sound area both summer and winter.


